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Caption 1. The President of CCM PhD ZhIVkO Mltrevskl on the meeting with the ILO evaluator
Ms. Lejla Tanovic

On 18 February 2016 in the premises of the Federation of Trade Unions of Macedonia within
the frameworks of the ILO Project: "Promoting Social Dialogue", the President of CCM, PhD
Zhivko Mitrevski had a meeting with Ms. Lejla Tanovic, evaluator of the International Labour
Organisation (ILO).

The purpose of this meeting was preparation of a medium-term report on the recent activities
that have been implemented within the project and sharing ideas and needs for future activities
within the project.
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The meeting was attended by the President of CCM, PhD Zhivko Mitrevski and the Adviser to
the President of CCM on projects and EU integration, M.S, Lidija Naskovska.

The President Mitrevski expressed his satisfaction for the implemented activities and stressed
the need for future activities that shall be directed towards promotion of the social dialogue.
Possible future analyzes that need to be identified are preparation of an analysis on temporary
workers as a distinct category of persons with regard to collective bargaining and signing of
collective agreements, unionizing of these workers due to greater protection of their labor rights
and analysis for their occupational health and safety at work, as well as analysis of the
awareness of young people in terms of social dialogue and the need for trade union affiliation,
raising the awareness and capacity of young people for these key segments.

The project continues with its implementation in the forthcoming period.
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